(L) Little Flowers Public Sr. See. School

May the magic of this Eid bring lots of happiness in your life and
fill your heart with love and peacel! Wish you a very Happy Eid-ul-Fitr!]
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Dear Parents,

Please note that there will be a holiday for the
students of all classes on 11 April, 2024
(Thursday) on account of Eid-Ul-Fitr.

(Principal)



